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Walnut Township Trustees Special Meeting – Final

Tuesday, July 25, 2018

In Attendance:  Trustees: Terry Horn and Bill Yates; Patricia McLoughlin, Recording Secretary 
and one (1) guest.

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

The purpose of this meeting was to revise the wording for the 3 Mil road improvement levy on 
the November 2018 ballot.  This is also a time for the public to provide input.

Trustee Yates met with Joshua Horecek at the Prosecutor’s office to secure the appropriate 
language for this levy to be placed on the ballot.  

This was the last opportunity for the Township to hear from the public or to change their minds 
about this road levy.  The Trustees wanted to make sure the public has fully been informed and 
there would be no surprises.  Joshua Horecek informed Trustee Yates that this levy would 
exclude the incorporated residents of the township, but includes all residents outside of all 
corporation limits.  

This Levy would be a continuing 3 Mil levy and have the potential to raise $562,000 per year 
based on current assessed tax evaluation of   $187,996.020.  The dollar amount will not 
increase, however, once certified, the tax evaluation could go up or down.  

Horn motioned to proceed to place a 3Mil levy on the November 2018 ballot.  Yates seconded.  
Roll call:

Horn – yes, Yates, - yes.  Motion passed with two (2) yes votes.

Horn moved to close the meeting, Yates seconded, motion passed with two (2) yes votes.

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.

Minutes recorded by Patricia McLoughlin, Recording Secretary

Lynn Kraner, Fiscal Officer

_____________________________________________________________________________________

Douglas G. Leith, Chairman  William R. Yates, Vice Chairman  Terry W. Horn


